
Follow us on: Instagram / Facebook / Twitter / Website: www.bsprimary.com 

 

  

 

Download: School Gateway App 

“Aim high – Live life to the full!” (John 10:10) 
School attendance is everyone’s responsibility! 

  

 
 
GC/DM                                4th March 2024 

 

 

Crosby Hall Payment Letter  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

You will have received a letter last week, informing you about our trip to Crosby Hall when your 

children will be in year 4. Thank you so much to those parents who have expressed an interest in 

going. This is an amazing opportunity for the children to grow in confidence and have an experience 

away from school.  

The visit is booked for week commencing 10th – 14th February 2025.  The price for this visit will be 

£144.00; this includes transport, food and all activities.  

All payments are to be made via the School Gateway App. If there is any outstanding monies for 

Extended Services, Dinner Money etc.. then the amount paid will be taken off any debt owing.  

We will be asking for a deposit of £40.00 by Wednesday 13th March 2024.  If a deposit is not made 

by this date your child’s place will be withdrawn. The remaining payments will be due as follows:  

Payment schedule: 

1. Wednesday 13th March (Deposit) - £40.00 

2. Thursday 30th May  - £40.00 

3.  Friday 30th August– £40.00 

Final payment Friday 29th November - £24.00 

Yours faithfully, 

G Curtis                     

Mrs G. Curtis             
Y4 Teacher and Crosby Hall Visit Co-ordinator. 

http://www.bsprimary.com/


 


